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After consulting with members, in light of uncertainty related to school opening in September, we 

decided to postpone the August 2020 PLC meeting.  

 

We will poll our members and attempt to schedule a meeting in late September.  

 

Possible topics for September include: 

• App Slam continuation  

• Ed Law 2d update 

• Flexible scheduling  

• Remote / distant / online learning 

 

Decision was made at July 28 2020 planning meeting by Heather Stonecipher, Dave Miller, and Mike 

Morone 

 

 


